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INTRODUCTION

W H Y  S M A L L  C H A N G E S
M A K E  A  B I G  D I F F E R E N C E

Small changes in your nutrition and
daily habits can lead to major

improvements in your health and
fitness over time. By making simple

adjustments—like better meal
planning or understanding food
labels—you build sustainable

habits that add up to long-term
success. It’s not about overhauling

everything at once; it’s about
creating manageable shifts that you

can stick with for life.



HACK 1: EAT OR DRINK YOUR
BREAKFAST

Breakfast fuels your day, but it
doesn’t always need to be a

traditional meal. Whether you have
time for a full breakfast or a quick
smoothie, starting your day with
essential nutrients boosts energy
and metabolism. If time is short,
opt for a shake or smoothie with
protein, fiber, and carbs—just as
effective as a sit-down meal. This
flexibility makes it easier to stick

with healthy eating habits, no
matter how busy your schedule is.



HACK 2: COFFEE IS OK BUT... HERE'S
WHEN CAFFEINE IS BEST

Caffeine can improve focus, mood,
and workout performance, but

balance is key. While coffee is a
great source of caffeine, too much
can cause a raced mind and crash
later in the day. Other sources of
caffeine, like green tea or vitamin
enriched pre-workout supplement

provide a gentler energy boost
without the same anxiety.

Moderating your caffeine intake
ensures sustained energy without

negative side effects.



HACK 3: PREP YOUR MEALS OR PICK
THE SAME SIZED MEAL FROM FOOD

APPS

Meal prepping is a powerful habit,

saving time and helping you control

portions. If prepping isn’t an option,

use food delivery apps to choose

the same portion size for

consistency. Whether it’s

homemade or ordered, knowing

what and how much you’re eating

ensures you stay on track with your

nutrition goals.



HACK 4: FRUIT OR SIMPLE SUGARS
BEFORE WORKOUT, PROTEIN RIGHT

AFTER

For optimal workout performance,

have 1 or 2 fruits/simple sugars

before training. This gives your body

quick energy to fuel the exercise.

Afterward, prioritize 25+ grams of

protein to aid muscle recovery and

growth. This simple timing hack

maximizes your results from both

strength and endurance training

sessions.



HACK 5: SMALL LUNCH, BIG DINNER—
NEVER BINGE

Eating smaller meals earlier in the

day keeps your energy steady, while

a bigger dinner refuels you for the

next day. The key is never to binge,

no matter the meal size. Balance

your portion sizes with mindful

eating habits to maintain control

and prevent overeating, even during

your largest meal of the day.



Take control of your nutrition and fitness journey with expert, personalized

guidance. Whether you're looking to improve your meal planning, achieve

specific fitness goals, or need accountability, our consultations are designed to

give you the exact advice you need. Don't miss out on tailored strategies that

can make a real difference.

READY FOR MORE PERSONALIZED
NUTRITION TIPS?

Purchase Weekly
Sessions Today
must sign up via google to Vagaro (no cost, no spam)

https://www.vagaro.com/cl/uaGmF2P1Q2Ix68FrUjqYitP4iu0dOMGFR~RUeUVrO5Y=

